Accessibility Statement for TV Training mobile application

This accessibility statement applies to the TV Training mobile application.

This mobile application has been made by Christopher Helcoop and it can be used by as many people as possible. Because of this, you should be able to use the mobile application to:

· Navigate through structured information about TV Studio Training at the University of Winchester
· Access information in plain English and short sentences
· Use a screen reader with the mobile application 
· Access a dark mode with increased contrast levels
· Disable animations
· Disable autoplay

We’ve also made the website text as simple as possible to understand.
AbilityNet has advice on making your device easier to use if you have a disability.

How accessible this mobile application is
Chris knows that some parts of this mobile application are not fully accessible:

· Alternative text to images has not yet been created
· Text size cannot yet be increased
· Images and text are not yet responsive, so do not resize for different screen sizes and orientations
· Users cannot pause video tests
· Users must use swiping gestures within the application

Feedback and contact information
Information about this mobile application can be made available in different formats such as in large print, braille, or as an audio recording. To request this, please contact c.helcoop.20@unimail.winchester.ac.uk. Chris will consider your request and get back to you as soon as possible.

Reporting accessibility problems with this website
Chris is continuously looking at how he can improve the accessibility of the mobile application. If you have any suggestion, or find any accessibility issues that are not listed on this page, please contact Chris by sending an email to: c.helcoop.20@unimail.winchester.ac.uk.

Enforcement procedure
The Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC) is responsible for enforcing the Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility Regulations 2018 (the ‘accessibility regulations’). If you’re not happy with how we respond to your complaint, contact the Equality Advisory and Support Service (EASS).
